
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 

 

 

Please be informed that Dr. Pradipta Mukherjee, Associate Professor of the Department of 

English and NAAC Committee Coordinator, will be temporarily unavailable for teaching 

duties. To ensure uninterrupted learning for our students, Megha Chatterjee will be taking 

over Dr. Mukherjee's classes until further notice. This decision by the college authorities 

ensures uninterrupted academic progress for students while Dr. Mukherjee focuses on 

preparations for the upcoming NAAC accreditation. We are confident that Ms. Chatterjee 

will provide a valuable learning experience for all students. The Head of the Department of 

English is requested to do the needful for implementation of the decision. For any inquiries, 

students may please contact the Department Chair. 
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